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Sanborn Head Participates in Wicked FIT
NOVEMBER 8, 2019

Congratulations to our 5K Wicked FIT Run participants: Sarah Pope (team captain),
Lori Gagne, Lindsey Krieger, Leslie Smith, Anne Sheehan and family members. 
Sanborn Head’s team took part in this family-friendly run/walk on October 26 in
Concord, New Hampshire.  In the spirit of Halloween, participants are encouraged
to wear costumes during the run.

Proceeds benefit Families in Transition-New Horizons, which supports ending hunger and
homelessness.  Visit the Wicked Fit Run website to learn more.
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